
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

15. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2009 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to provide initial funding from its 2006/07 

Discretionary Fund towards the initial costs of planning for this conference to be held in Christchurch in 
2009. 

 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Allocate $2,000 from its 2006/07 discretionary fund. 
 
 (b) Nominate the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson to be on the 2009 Community Board 

Conference planning committee. 


